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HOW YOU CAN HELP

To volunteer, please contact:

Clothing: Nancy Begg-Durkee,

613-521-2051, nandjdurkee@ncf.ca
OR

Marlene Hutchison 613-731-2159

Used Books: Judith Srna

613-523-0779; judithsrna@gmail.com

Hours we need help:
Thursday, April 20th, 9:00 to noon;
1:00 to 4:00 pm and 6:00 to 8:00 pm

Friday, April 21st, 9:00 to mid-
afternoon

Saturday, April 22nd, 8:30 to noon

Tasks: sorting and hanging clothes,
sorting and displaying books,

DROP OFF DAYS & TIMES
Items are best dropped off:
THURSDAY, April 20th, 9am to 4pm or
6pm to 8pm.
Friday, April 21st 9:00am to Noon

APRIL 2023

OUR 2ND BIGGEST
FUNDRAISER, AFTER THE
BAZAAR

JOIN US FOR ALL THE BENEFITS

Units 2 and 3 have had a long history of organizing
the Used Book and Nearly New Sales for many, many
years. It has been a wonderful opportunity for
volunteers from all units, from the congregation and
the community to work together, get to know each
other AND to raise funds for the local charities the
UCW supports.

In addition, we are actively RECYCLING and REUSING
- This is part of what we can do on an individual
and local scale to help reduce negative
environmental impacts on the earth. It a great
chance for thrifting and excellent source materials
for crafters who want to create with used materials.

The sales provide an opportunity for the larger
community (and ourselves!) to SHOP for bargains -
cost of living increases are no joke. In fact these
sales are win-win-win-win-win.

FUN FACT: The Nearly New falls on Earth Day, April
22, 2023. You can help mother earth by shopping
quality gently used garments (and books).

Please consider joining in by dropping off your
gently used spring clothing and/or your paperback
used novels AND staying to help sort and cavort.
Caffeine provided to keep those energy levels up.



